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LD 998
Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and distinguished members of the 
committee, 
My name is Nina Trowbridge and I am a resident of Cape Elizabeth. 
I am writing to express my opposition to LD 998, An Act Regarding an Employer's 
Authority ti Prohibit and Employee from Storing a Firearm in the Employee's 
Vehicle. 
LD 998 does not advance the goals of community safety and gun responsibility in 
Maine. I urge you to vote no on LD 998 on behalf of all Mainers. 
Thank you for your time and your consideration. 


